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A Presentation By Jorge Camejo, Executive Director Of The Hollywood, Florida, Community
Redevelopment Agency (“CRA”), Providing An Update On The Proposed Development for
Block 41.

Communications & Civic Engagement

Staff Recommends: Presentation

Explanation:
Jorge Camejo, Executive Director, will facilitate a discussion on the proposed development of
Block 41.

Fiscal Impact:
There is no fiscal impact associated with this item.

Recommended for inclusion on the agenda by:
Jorge Camejo, Executive Director
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